
 

26 January 2021 
 

Te Tupu Ngātahi 

Supporting Growth 

PO Box 105218  

Auckland 1143 

 

   

Auckland Council 

C/o Craig Cairncross, Nicholas Lau and Sanjay Bangs 

Central/South Planning Unit – Plans and Places 

unitaryplan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 

Dear Craig, Nicholas and Sanjay 

Re: DRURY ARTERIAL NETWORK NOTICES OF REQUIREMENT 

This letter is to advise that Auckland Transport gives notice of requirement for four new designations 

and Waka Kotahi New Zealand Transport Agency (Waka Kotahi) gives notice of requirement for an 

alteration to existing designation 6707 together as part of the proposed Drury Arterial Network. 

The lodgement documents have been prepared together as one package and are in four volumes as 

follows: 

− Volume 1: Form 18 for each of the five notices 

− Volume 2: Assessment of Effects on the Environment 

− Volume 3: Indicative Design Drawings 

− Volume 4: Supporting Technical Assessments 

These have been emailed to you via file transfer links and one hard copy will be delivered to the 

Auckland Council reception at 135 Albert Street. 

Processing fees can be directed to Auckland Transport and Waka Kotahi as key customers as 

previously discussed with you. 

For Auckland Transport fees: the PO number will be provided to you shortly and the contact is Alice 

Ge Alice.Ge@at.govt.nz 

For Waka Kotahi fees: the WBS number is 60048045 and the contact is Brendan Clarke 

Brendan.Clarke@nzta.govt.nz 

Please contact me in the first instance if there are any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

Helen Hicks 

Drury Arterial Network Planning Lead 

Helen.Hicks@supportinggrowth.nz 

029 355 1385 
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